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Author’s response: 

Dear AMT editorial team, 

thank you for accepting our manuscript "Combining low and high frequency 

microwave radiometer measurements from the MOSAiC expedition for 

enhanced water vapour products" for publication. As final changes, we have 

updated the reference of the codes for the reproduction of the figures. 

 

On behalf of all authors and with best regards, 

Andreas Walbröl 


